
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                    in Year 4  

In science, our unit of electricity 

continued. Our most recent experiment saw the children 

changing the components such as adding more bulbs or 

batteries and observing the effects that had. Many children 

have thoroughly enjoyed this unit in Science, showing new 

found inquisitiveness and a brilliant attitude toward hands on 

work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Akos           Amelia 

Milly         Katie  

Ema      Alanna  

 

 

  

 

The class have finished their unit 

on warning stories and 

produced some brilliant pieces 

of work. Using short sentences 

to build suspense and speech to 

move their stories forward, we 

had many brilliant stories! 

Using a variety of descriptive 

devices, the class were able to 

really bring their settings to life 

and were even able to use AI to 

generate images of their 

locations.  

 

 

      

 

More recently, we have started to 

work on this year’s production 

“Dragon Days” and have been 

working incredibly hard on learning 

lines as well as songs for the 

performance.  

The children have shared how 

excited they to perform for you all 

and cannot wait to show those at 

home what they’ve done! 

Our confirmed dates for the play are 

the following: 

20th March at 2pm  

25th March at 9:30am  

 

Children have moved on to fractions this 

month and have been working on 

understanding the whole and mixed 

numbers.  

They have used a variety of hands on 

activities to learn this such as Numicon, 

counters, dominoes and even oranges!  

The class have said that they particularly 

enjoyed making their own fraction 

names.  

 

 

 


